
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Year 2 Newsletter  
                   “Let your light shine”  

No. 9        15th November 2019  

Upcoming Diary Events 
Thursday 21st November  
Parents’ Evening – Please sign up or contact the office, 
if you are unable to come in to school to sign up.   
Monday 25th November  
PTA Event Cinema Night – please see letter tonight 
Monday 2nd December  
Community Christmas Tree Light Switch On, 6pm @ St 
Christopher’s Church 
Wednesday 4th December 
 PTA Christmas Fayre, 3.30 – 5.30pm. £5 per stall 
Friday 13th December  
KS1 Party and Christmas Lunch 
Monday 17th December  
KS1 Christmas Production 2pm and 6pm 
Thursday 19th December  
Whole School Pantomime Visit to Blackpool Grand Theatre 
Friday 20th December  
School closes for Christmas @2pm 

“Ocean Commotion” 
Learning this Week  
We have been learning about how to present non-fiction 
information. We have really enjoyed looking in books to 
find the features of non-fiction books such as the 
glossary, index and contents page. We have also shown 
our understanding of the difference between non-
fiction and fiction, looking at facts and fiction 
statements. 
We will continue to look at sea creatures. Thank you to 
all the children who have brought in their own sea 
creature or ocean books to share with the class. We 
have been finding out some amazing facts.  
 
We have also watched a few clips from You Tube – What 
Sam Sees; a very informative program for children 
about sea creatures which can be watched at home too. 
 
In Maths we have been working really well to understand 
subtraction. We have also been looking at how to 
present and interpret data which links with our learning 
in Science about what types of exercise we enjoy 
participating in.  
 
Learning next Week 
In English we will be presenting our own class ‘Ocean 
Fact File’ using all the features of non-fiction texts that 
we have learned this week.  
In Maths we will be looking at place value and how we 
can partition numbers to help us with subtraction.  
We will also continue learning our times tables – 2, 3, 5 
and 10. The children are really enjoying mastering them!  
In RE we will discuss how the three shepherds reacted 
to the good news of the birth of Jesus and reflect on 
how we might have reacted.     
 

Students of the Week              

Christian Value Award Certificate – William 

Curriculum Award Certificate – Ellie 

 

 

Polite Reminders 

Open Door Monday 3.20-3.40pm if you wish to discuss 
your child’s progress or see their work. 

PE Lessons Monday & Friday 
Please bring PE kits and pumps to school for PE lessons 

Reading  Please spend 10 minutes every day reading or 
sharing a book with your child. 
Please sign your child’s diary when you hear them read. 
 


